
Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of All Minnesotans

Electronically Delivered
December 15, 2022

Administrator
Good Shepherd Lutheran Home
800 Home Street,  Box 747
Rushford, MN 55971

RE: CCN: 245393
Cycle Start Date: October 12, 2022

Dear Administrator:

On December 13, 2022, the  Minnesota  Departments  of Health and Public Safety completed  a revisit to
verify that  your facility had achieved and maintained  compliance. Based on our review, we have
determined  that  your facility has achieved substantial  compliance; therefore  no remedies  will be
imposed.

Feel free to contact  me if you have questions.

Melissa Poepping, Compliance Analyst
Federal Enforcement |  Health Regulation Division
Minnesota Department  of Health
P.O. Box 64900
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55164-0970
Phone: 651-201-4117
Email: Melissa.Poepping@state. mn.us

An equal opportunity employer.



Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of All Minnesotans

Electronically delivered

December 15, 2022

Administrator
Good Shepherd Lutheran Home
800 Home Street,  Box 747
Rushford, MN 55971

Re: Reinspection Results
Event ID: HORC12

Dear Administrator:

On December 13, 2022 survey staff of the  Minnesota  Department  of Health - Health Regulation
Division completed  a reinspection  of your facility, to determine  correction  of orders  found on the
survey completed  on October 12, 2022. At this time these  correction  orders  were  found corrected.

Please feel free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Melissa Poepping, Compliance Analyst
Federal Enforcement |  Health Regulation Division
Minnesota Department  of Health
P.O. Box 64900
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55164-0970
Phone: 651-201-4117
Email: Melissa.Poepping@state. mn.us

An equal opportunity employer.


